
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2017. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 5th October, the children in Year 4 will be visiting the Dewa Roman 

Experience Centre in Chester for the day. We will have a tour of the area and museum, 

and also take part in a soldier patrol. 

 We will leave school straight after registration and will be back at school in time for 

normal home-time of 3.15pm.  Please make sure your child is in school on time as we 

cannot wait for any latecomers. 

You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch on the day in a carrier bag, which 

can be thrown away after lunch, please do not send any glass bottles.  If you are 

entitled to free school meals then school will provide a lunch for your child.  Some 

children on free meals prefer to bring their own packed lunch.  If your child wants to do 

this then please let us know on the slip below so that we don’t make extra lunches that 

won’t be used.  School uniform must be worn along with a coat as the weather is very 

changeable. 

We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 per child to help towards the cost of the 

transport and the entrance charges for the museum and soldier. 

 

Please sign the consent slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. L. Johnston. 

Class Teacher. 

 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………… to go on the trip to the Dewa 

Centre in Chester on Thursday 5th October.  I enclose payment of £5.00. 

My child is entitled to free meals but will bring a lunch from home □ 
 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….  Parent/Carer.  


